
 

 

New online P.Eng. application system 
 

As of July 11, 2022, PEO has implemented a new, fully online P.Eng. application system through the PEO 
portal. This new digital application system represents a big step forward in modernizing PEO’s licence 
applications process and aligns with our ongoing enterprise-wide transformation.  

New applicants will need to create an account to access the PEO portal. Once you have registered for an 
account, you may log in and navigate to the application tab to start the P.Eng. licensing application.  

Visit the Become a Professional Engineer webpage for information on the application process and 
requirements for licensure.  

 

https://www.peo.on.ca/home/transformation-progress-update
https://secure.peo.on.ca/ebusiness/home
https://peo.on.ca/licence-applications/become-professional-engineer



